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1.  For this draft, I have included an appropriation but have specified “$–0–” for
expenditure in fiscal years 1999–00 and 2000–01.  When you know the dollar amounts
that you need to include in the proposal, please contact me and I will either redraft the
proposal or draft an amendment, whichever is appropriate.

2.  Under s. 16.47 (2), stats., any bill that increases the cost of state government by
more than $10,000 may not be passed by either house of the legislature until the budget
bill passes both houses, unless the governor or the joint committee on finance
recommends the bill’s passage.

3.  Because the program now covers emergency medical technicians, do you wish to
change the composition of the board?

Because the budget bill repeals and recreates the appropriation schedule in ch. 20,
stats., the appropriation schedule entry in this bill will be repealed if not incorporated
into the budget bill.

Finally, please note that I moved all of the dates back one year.  Is this OK?

Richard A. Champagne
Legislative Attorney
266–9930


